
Dorothy Williamson has been serving the students of the Garretson School District 
for nearly 30 years. She’s spent a majority of that time as the school librarian and 
has been an invaluable resource to the teachers, students and parents of the district 
during that time. Dorothy is quick to volunteer her services to the Garretson School 
and the Community. She is always ready and willing to do whatever it takes on a 
daily basis. Dorothy is retiring from her position as the school librarian at the end of 
the 2014-15 school year. We thank her for all she has done for our school during 
her tenure in the Garretson School District.


